
Australian Standards for the Export of Livestock 

I note that despite numerous inquiries, exposés and investigations, live export continues. The 

Australian public have made it clear they do not support this cruel industry and want it to stop. No 

amount of legislation and standards will be sufficient to allow live export to continue in a way that 

protects animal welfare. Past experience has also demonstrated that when live export is stopped 

chilled meat exports increase with a resulting growth in the local economy. Therefore from an 

animal welfare and economic perspective it is time to call a halt to this cruelty.  

 

 


